
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

7. DAMAGE TO ADSHEL SHELTERS 
 
 The Chairman took the opportunity to brief members on the discussions which he recently had with 

senior management from Adshel and advised that a multi-faceted approach of establishing a hot line 
to allow neighbours to report damage, random use of video cameras and publicity posters was to be 
undertaken in order to try to reduce the significant damage which had recently occurred to glass 
panels in the Adshel bus shelters in Christchurch. 

 
 The opportunity was taken to discuss this issue more fully and the Committee indicated its support for 

the proposed measures and it was decided that the matter be reported back in due course. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


